
 

Bishop Road Primary School 

                                                                                     Bishop Road, Bristol BS7 8LS 
 

 

 

    

 

    

    

  Head Teacher: Gillian Powe 

   Deputy Head Teacher: Joe Emissah 

         

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk Tel:  0117 9030483 

 

Friday 19th July 2024                                                     Head Teacher Letter No.7/23-24 

            

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you all for a year of support and encouragement for your children, the staff and the school.  It seems to 

have passed by very quickly, propelled by the very successful OFSTED in November. 

 

We have enjoyed many events this term and closed with the Year 6 production of Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, 

which was totally splendid.  The year group is moving on to the next stage of their education and we all wish 

them every success and happiness in secondary school.  We bid farewell to a group of families who saw their 

connections with school span up to 14 or so years, and we send them every goodwill for the future. 

The summer is always a rite of passage in schools as everyone goes away in one year group and moves up on 

their return.  We want every child to make the most of all their years in primary and to really enjoy the journey.   

My thanks go to all the efforts and dedication of the staff who do all they can to make Bishop Road a very 

special community. 

 

The year six SATs results have been released and we are very pleased with them.  The children worked hard 

with encouragement from dedicated teachers and have made good progress.  

 

Key Stage 2 SATs results 

2024 

Reading Spelling, 

grammar & 

punctuation 

Maths Writing Combined 

reading, 

writing and 

maths 

Expected    

standard  % 

BRPS 

  

89% 83% 90% 95% 81% 

National 

Average 

74% 72% 73% 71% 61% 

  

Greater depth 

% 

BRPS 

  

44% 45% 45% 33% 24% 

National 

Average 

* * * * * 

*awaiting publication 
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Charites  

Thank you for your generous donations at the performances, we are pleased to send the following from the 

school on behalf of the children.  

 

Barnardos £1,017.08  

Bristol Soup Run Trust £1,017.09 

 

We will say goodbye to Ms Frost from the office team who is leaving us this term.  We will miss her positivity 

and energy and wish her well as she pursues new opportunities.   

 

Thank you for all your positivity and support.  May I wish you a wonderful and enjoyable break with your 

friends and families.  We return to a new academic year on Monday 2nd September 2024. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 
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